
Wessex Branch

Your Way Ahead: Question Time

Tuesday 16th June 2015

Aims and Objectives:

Postgraduate Centre, Royal Hampshire County
Hospital, Romsey Road, Winchester, S022 5DG

Reg and refreshments: 6-6.30pm  End 9pm

hours
verifiable
CPD21/2

Chair for the Evening Tony Lynn

The evening will address your hopes, fears, visions for your
career in dentistry. The evening will run like "Question Time".
We have a team of experts from different backgrounds.

Participating panel: Nairn Wilson National BDA President, John
Milne former Chair of BDA GDPC, Harman Chahal Chair BDA
Young Dentist Committee, Natalie Jones NHS England
Southern Region - Wessex, Nick Priest Foundation Trainer,
Keith Percival LDC Secretary and GDCP rep.

Branch President: Nick Priest
Branch Council Chair:  Tony Lynn
Branch Secretary: Nerina Hendrickse

Email: wessexbdasec@gmail.com

HOW TO BOOK:
To register for this Free to attend meeting email : Nerina
Hendrickse : wessexbdasec@gmail.com

Please provide name and GDC number and contact
email/number and any questions you would like to put to our
panel.

Cost:
BDA members Free
Non members Free

To establish possible career pathway opportunities within
general dental practice
To update on the present position and likely future of
NHS Dental Services - DES
To answer topical questions from dentists with career
concerns post the Foundation Training Year
To signpost mechanisms of support that may help
facilitate career direction in general dental practice
To answer questions on local and national regulatory
standards in general dental practice
To clarify the current NHS commissioning and
contractual position

with Nairn Wilson, Natalie Jones, Nick Priest,Harman Chahal, 
John Milne and Keith Percival


